
 

August 25, 2025 

Welcome to a brand-new school year!  

I’m Ms. Theresa, and I’m so excited to spend this year learning, exploring, and growing with 
your little ones. I can proudly provide you with the certainty that I will do my best to provide 
a safe, nurturing environment for your child to thrive in. I am making it my goal to carry out 
our year with as much learning, fun and adventure as possible.  

This is my 10th year at OMS, and I’m thrilled to be back in the TK class where my journey 
began! I completed my units in Early Childhood Education and received my Montessori 
certification from the North American Montessori Center. When I’m not at school I’m a busy 
mom to my son Jayden who has been part of our OMS family since he was 2 years old. Outside 
of school you’ll find me coaching his sports teams, listening to music, hiking, going to the gym, 
and enjoying family time. 

I’m so happy to be teaming up again with Ms. Annai! She’s been with OMS for almost four 
years, is a proud CSULA alumni, working on her Montessori certification, and loves family 
adventures, nature walks, and staying active.      Ms. Annai is sweet, fun, loving and 
energetic, and is always ready to help her students and coworkers.  

This year, our classroom will be full of curiosity, creativity, and confidence-building. We 
believe in helping each child grow into an independent and kind member of our community — 
and we know that happens best when we work together! You can always reach me through 
Class Dojo or at theresa@oneontamontessori.com. 

One extremely important rule is that all children be inside their classrooms before 9:00 a.m., as 
per advice from the Alhambra Police Dept so please make sure to abide by this rule.  I look 
forward to inviting you into our classroom for our Back to School Night, Friday, September 
5th. If you have any questions for me I will be more than happy to answer them.  

Let’s make it a wonderful year! 

Sincerely,  
Ms. Theresa 


